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FROM THE PRINCIPAL………… 
Dear Parents, 

This term is coming to an end very quickly this week. We have had a very positive 
and productive first term. Children settled  well into the 2023 school routines and 
that is a credit to all our students, staff and parents. I would like to take this  
opportunity to personally thank you all for your work in continuing our positive 
home/school partnership. Have a wonderful break and an enjoyable Easter and we 
look forward to seeing you all next term.  
 

Highlights of Term 1 have included:  

 Start of School Program 

 Family Fun Event                                                                             

 Robotics  

 Parent/Teacher Information  

 Sessions 

 Peer Support Program 

 Year 6 Leaders Breakfast at NGSC 

 Years 3-6 Swimming Program 

 Bully Zero Performance 

 Year 3 & 5 NAPLAN Testing 

 Reptile Encounters Reward Activity 

 

Early Dismissal On Thursday  

Just a reminder that school finishes at 2:10p.m.on Thursday. I urge all parents to 
ensure they are here on time to collect children as teachers are only on duty until 
2:25p.m. After this time there will not be any staff at school to supervise any  
children who may not have been collected. 
*Bell Park North staff will be manning the three main crossings used by our  
children.  

TIMETABLE FOR  

Thursday 6th April 2023 

8.50 - 11.00 Session 1 & 2 

11.00 - 11.20 Recess 

11.20 - 12.20 Session 3 

12.20 - 12.30 Lunch 

12.30 - 1.10 Lunch Recess 

1.10 - 2.10 Session 4 

(Assembly 1.30pm)  

2.10pm: School Finishes  

NO SUPERVISION AFTER 2.25p.m. 



Easter Hat Parade  

An Easter Hat Parade will be held this Thursday  morning at 9:00 a.m. in our school gymnasium. Parents are welcome to 
attend. Children in all grades from F-6 will be participating. 

 
Visitors in Schools 
Could I please once again remind everyone that as per our Child Safety-Visitors in schools policy all visitors to the school must 
sign in at the office on arrival and parents working around the school must have a Working With Children’s Check.  We should 
not have any parents walking straight to classrooms or moving around the school buildings without having signed in. 
Furthermore I ask that parents who arrive early to pick up children wait outside the building or in the foyer if necessary. We 
appreciate your support with this. 
 
School Photographs 
Annual school photos including sibling photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos on Thursday 27th April 2023. 
There is no need to return any forms or money to school. 
Unique image codes will be issued to all students on/after photo day so families can register online to view images when they 
become available in the webshop.  
Registration is simple, just follow the 3 simple steps on your child’s personalised flyer once you receive it and remember to 
add the codes for all your children attending this school. 
Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do again this year using your child’s 2023 image code to link their  
images for the current year with your contact details. 
When images are ready to view and in the webshop, all parents who have registered will be notified by SMS and email. 
Once registered, please wait for notification that 2023 images are online to view before making your purchase.   
 

Final Assembly 
Our final assembly for the term will be held this Thursday at 1:30 p.m. in the school gymnasium. All parents are welcome. The 
Easter Raffle will be drawn at assembly. Thank you to all of our families and staff who donated items for the raffle. Your  
generosity has been   much appreciated. 
 

Anthea Lagadinos 

Principal 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

• Assembly on Thursday 6th April at 1:30p.m. 

• Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 6th April, last day of term, at 9:00 a.m. 

• School dismissal is at 2:10 p.m. on Thursday 6th April. 

• School resumes on Monday 24th April 

• ANZAC Day Public Holiday Tuesday 25th April (No School For Children) 

• School Photos Thursday 27th April 


